
Our Airport is gearing up 
to welcome increased flight 
activity and more passengers 
in our terminal. Project lead 
Austin Grant and GIAA 
Properties and Facilities staff 
have been reconfiguring the 
passenger seating area in the 
west departure concourse  
for maximum space use and 
comfort.

GIAA welcomed Federal 
Aviation Administration (FAA) 
regulatory partners, Western-
Pacific Region (R) Director, 
Mark McClardy from LA and 
(L) Manager, Gordon Wong 
from the Airports District 
Office in Honolulu on April 
25, 2022. These officials were 
here to check on the progress 
of FAA-funded CIP projects.

Airport Police Officers in 
training who had completed the 
GPD 12th Training Cycle took 
their Oaths of Office and had 
their badge pinning on April 
22nd. L-R standing: Jonathan 
Onedera, Rai Santos, Alan Gillan, 
Donovan Villagomez, Mark Blas, 
Jr., & Ethan-Jay Reyes; kneeling: 
Jaylene Cabrera, Tommy 
Naputi, & Tiana Perez.
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Our Airport is a diverse community with special people, places and events that 
make the Guam International Airport an exciting and unique place to work 

and travel. See our top three picks of what you need to know, and get the 
latest news about GUAM’s only commercial airport!  

PEOPLE

The Antonio B. Won Pat International Airport Authority, Guam (GIAA) is a self-sustaining autonomous government agency, charged 
with the mission to ensure the safey and security of the traveling public, maintain superior and reliable level of airport services, and 

support the development of air services and facilities which are integral to the island’s economic growth.
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Airport Welcomes First Passengers to Use East International Arrivals Corridor (IAC)

Airport Family Bid Farewell to Retired Colleague

PASSENGER FLIGHT NETWORK (REPORTED AS OF MAY 9, 2022)
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On April 19, 2022 the Airport 
Family came together to 
pay their respects and bid 
farewell to their colleague 
John Santiago. John had 
retired after having served 
for over 30 years with the 
Airport Police Division. He 
was honored with a water 
salute as his funeral cortege 
passed the terminal. 

A greeting committee 
comprised of managment 
and staff from the A.B. Won 
Pat International Airport 
Authority, Guam and the 
Guam Visitors Bureau 
(GVB) welcomed Air Busan 
passengers arriving on April 
16th, who were the first to 
use the East portion of the, 
Airport’s new International 
Arrivals Corridor (IAC). The 
full third floor IAC is now 
completely opened and in 
full use, ready to welcome 
increased flight activity and 
passengers as the the world 
slowly comes out of the 
COVID-19 global pandemic.

HNL DAILY
NRT DAILY
MNL DAILY
SPN DAILY 
ROR 2x weekly (MON/FRI)
PNI 1x weekly (MON) 
TKK May 11-25 (MON/WED) 
YAP May 11 only (WED)  

MNL 5x weekly (MON/WED/FRI/SAT/SUN)

ICN 3x weekly (TUE/WED/SUN)
PUS 2x weekly (TUE/SAT)

ICN 4x weekly (WED/THU/SAT/SUN)

ICN 4x weekly (WED/THU/SAT/SUN)

PUS 2x weekly (TUE/SAT)

ICN 2x weekly (WED/SAT/)

ICN 2x weekly (THU/SUN)

We look forward to the return of our valued Airline Partners:
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#guamairport is a monthly GIAA publication!
We welcome your article suggestions! Email your feature story ideas

and photos to marketing@guamairport.net. 
March 2022 Issue • WRITER/EDITOR: Elfrie Koshiba

PHOTO CREDITS:  Marcia Taitano, Austin Grant, & Daniel Quinata

GIAA continued their 
celebration of their 46th 
Anniversary with a Social 
Mixer on April 29th at Skyline 
resto pub. The get-together, 
which had been postponed 
since January’s Airport Week 
celebrations came on the 
heels of Guam loosening 
up some of the pandemic 

GIAA mourned the loss of a 
member their family with a 
memorial ceremony on May 
4, 2022. The Airport Family 
gathered to bid farewell to the 
late Gilbert Quinata Aguon 
who had been an Airport Police 
Officer for 16 years and had 
sadly lost his battle with cancer. 
Gilbert had first joined law 
enforcement in 2004 with GPD, 
where he had been a certified 
SWAT operator, maintaining 
that distinguished certification 
until his death. He joined GIAA 
as an Police Officer (PO) I in 
2006, promoted to POII in 2015 
and  posthumously promoted 
to the rank of Lieutenant. Lt. 
Aguon was bestowed with the 
highly esteemed Medal of Valor 
in 2014. He was honored with a 
21-gun salute by Airport Police 
and a water salute deployed 
by the Aircraft Rescue & Fire 
Fighting (ARFF) unit as his 
funeral cortege departed the 
airport terminal.

Airport Family Reconnect at Social Mixer

Domingo “Jun” Molo, Painter Supervisor for the 
GIAA Properties and Facilities Division assesses 
the newest equipment in the runway maintenance 
arsenal. The upkeep of runway striping and 
markings is critical to an airport’s safety and 
certification. The Airport’s painting team work in 
tandem with the Operations Division to ensure 
our runways are up to FAA codes and regulations.

Memorial Held for Airport Police Lieutenant

www.guamairport.comFOLLOW US! SUBSCRIBE!

restrictions on mask wearing 
and social distancing. There 
was a great energy and a 
good time was had by all!

New Equipment Welcomed
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